
                          
 
Due to the recent increase in local Covid cases, the County 

Executive and Health Department decided 10/16 to strongly 

discourage the traditional door-to-door trick or treating. 

The Town of Elmira Recreation Committee then considered 

organizing an alternative event, but have decided unanimously 

not to do so.  

The safety of residents is the primary consideration of all 

concerned. 

 

The Town of Elmira is siding on the cautious side and 

recommending that you do not do the traditional door to door 

trick or treating. We are suggesting that you consider fun 

activities at your home with your children to help stop the 

spread of Covid-19.  

 

                                                 


